
ALBERT H. HILL MIDDLE SCHOOL 

INFORMATION NIGHT 
For the 2015-2016 School Year 

 

Richmond City families can learn more about Albert H. Hill’s programs during the annual   
AHH School Information Night on Thursday, February 12, at 6:30 p.m., at Albert H. Hill Middle 
School, 3400 Patterson Avenue, 23221  

During our Information Night, families of children entering middle school in the fall of 2015 
will get an overview of Albert Hill’s offerings, including our program focuses, orientation 
schedules, extracurricular activities, Title I Program and more. After the opening general 
session, parents can tour the school and then speak with staff members and current Albert 
Hill students. 

 School Location 

3400 Patterson Avenue 

Richmond, Virginia  23221 

Phone:  780-6107 

Fax:  780-8754 

Home of the tigers! 


